
BURKE & HENSON  

CITY OF WELLS PARK  

This land was given to the City of Wells in honor and memory of Tommy and Maggie Burke and 

Walker and Annie May Henson, to build a park. 

The City of Wells will always be grateful to Mrs. Henson for her generous contribution that will 

benefit the citizens of our community for years to come. 

The city would like to recognize the Wells Homecoming Association and the Summers Norman 

Foundation for their financial assistance that made this park and softball facility a reality.  

The City of Wells (City) hereby grants and designates use of this facility to Wells Independent 

School District (WISD) for the purpose of Well High School Softball practice and games.  

Anyone other than Wells Independent School District must contact Wells City Hall for park 

availability and approval of the Mayor of the City.  

Use of the facility is governed by compliance with the provisions of this agreement.  

 

Effective: March 31, 2001 

 

Contact Wells City Hall for more information (936) 867-4615 

 


